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Bishop Hill Heritage Association’s Annual Meeting is February 2! 
 
On Saturday February 2, the BHHA will be having its annual meeting at the Steeple 
Building Museum, located at 103 North Bishop Hill Street, Bishop Hill IL.  A light lunch 
will be served at about 11:30 a.m. noon. with the meeting to follow at approximately 
12:15 p.m.  The lunch and meeting is open to Bishop Hill Heritage Association members 
only.  Some of the items that will be covered at the annual meeting are the election of 
board members and officers, a review of 2018 accomplishments, and a preview of 2019 
events.  Heritage members, please attend and learn more about the Bishop Hill Heritage 
Association and Bishop Hill! 
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